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A Practical Guide to Test Cutting for Historical Swordsmanship Scott M. Rodell
2007-01-01
Sadaqshiliq: the Art of Making and Shooting the Kazakh Horsebow Daniyar
Baidaralin 2016-06 An overview of the Kazakh traditional archery, which is
little known among the modern historical weaponology specialists. Kazakh art of
making and shooting the horsebow, Sadaqshiliq, is a part of the Asiatic
horseback archery family. Kazakh horsebows of all known types mostly belong to
the recurve biocomposite (horn-and-sinew) horsebows. They are similar to
Ottoman Turkish and Mongol-Manchu horsebows.The Kazakhs are the direct
descendants of the Turkic, Kipchak, and Mongol nomads, particularly the Eastern
Golden Horde and Chagatai Ulus. Kazakh Khanate was the last large nomadic state
with traditional nomadic economy and old Khan/nobility institutions. Even in
the 19th century the Kazakhs still actively deployed the light horseback
archers in their militia and armies. Although firearms were introduced to the
Kazakhs as early as 17th century, for about 300 years the guns didn't replace
the traditional bow and arrows, but complemented it as part of the distance
weapon complex.The Kazakhs lived in the Great Central Asian Steppes (Eurasian
Steppes) from Altai Mountains to the Caspian Sea, and had scarce access to
urban technologies and manufacturing capacities, and had poor armor. The
Kazakhs' enemies were mostly well-equipped armies of neighboring settled
nations. Therefore the Kazakhs had to develop their own type of the medieval
cavalry: light, mostly unarmored horseback archers, also armed with lances,
spears, blunt weapons and sabers, and capable of skirmishes and melee fighting.
This type of cavalry usually engaged in guerilla-like wars, and proven to be
successful over a few centuries. It was later adopted by Bashkirs, Kalmyks,
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Turkmens, and even the Russian Cossacks.
Additional Notes on Arrow Release Edward S. Morse 1922
Toxophilus, 1545 Roger Ascham 1868
The Crossbow Ralph Payne-Gallwey 2007-04-17 An accomplished engineer describes
military and sporting crossbows, their construction, use, and history.
Comprehensively illustrated with original drawings. This unique exploration of
a weapon used for centuries will fascinate historians and enthusiasts alike.
The crossbow, probably introduced to England by the Norman invaders in 1066,
was once considered so barbarous that it was prohibited as a "weapon hateful to
God and unfit for Christians." Sir Ralph Payne-Gallwey, an accomplished
engineer, here describes military and sporting crossbows and their dimensions,
components, and ranges; provides hard-to-find information on crossbow
construction; gives details about modern crossbows such as bullet-shooting
crossbows and bolt-shooting crossbows; and peeks at unusual crossbows like the
Chinese repeating crossbow. Comprehensively illustrated with original drawings
and selections from historical manuscripts, this is a necessary reference book
for anyone who hunts with a crossbow or collects or studies weapons of the
past. Skyhorse Publishing, as well as our Arcade imprint, are proud to publish
a broad range of books for readers interested in history--books about World War
II, the Third Reich, Hitler and his henchmen, the JFK assassination,
conspiracies, the American Civil War, the American Revolution, gladiators,
Vikings, ancient Rome, medieval times, the old West, and much more. While not
every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national
bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked
and to authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.
Warriors Of The Steppe Erik Hildinger 2001-11-08 The nomadic peoples of central
Asia—Huns, Bulgars, Magyars, Mongols—are still known to us for their legendary
fighters Attila, Genghis Khan, and Timur Lenk (Tamerlane), as well as for their
feats of calculated brutality. (Timur Lenk would leave piles of severed heads
in his conquered cities; another tribe sent nine sacks of ears to their khan.)
Less studied is the remarkable effectiveness of their battle techniques: For
two thousand years, these horse-archer armies were an unstoppable force to
sedentary peoples, be they Romans, Crusaders, Chinese, or medieval. Erik
Hildinger introduces the most important of these raiders as well as a host of
other tribes and examines in detail their tactics, strategies, and weaponry—a
form of highly mobile and defensive warfare that even armies of today can learn
from.
Frozen Tombs of Siberia Сергей Иванович Руденко 1970 Sergei Ivanovich Rudenko
was a prominent Russian/Soviet anthropologist and archaeologist who discovered
and excavated the most celebrated of Scythian burials, Pazyryk in Siberia.
During the excavation of Pazyryk tombs, he discovered the world's most
spectacular tattooed mummy said to belong to the Pazyryk Culture which
flourished between the 7th and 3rd centuries BC. Herodotus and other ancient
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writers referred to the Altay as "the golden mountain". It was there that the
impregnable citadel of the Scythians (or Sacae) lay hidden for centuries.
Rudenko, however, was cautious enough not to assign his findings to the
Scythians. He attributed the kurgan finds to the formidable Iron Age horsemen
and warriors, whom he dubbed the "Pazyryks." Although they left no written
records, Pazyryk artifacts are distinguished by a sophisticated level of
artistry and craftsmanship. The Pazyryk tombs discovered by Rudenko were in an
almost perfect state of preservation. They contained skeletons and intact
bodies of horses and embalmed humans, together with a wealth of artifacts
including saddles, riding gear, a chariot, rugs, clothing, jewelry, musical
instruments, amulets, tools, and an "apparatus for inhaling hemp smoke." Also
found in the tombs were fabrics from Persia and China, which the Pazyryks must
have obtained on journeys covering thousands of miles.
The Way of Archery Jie Tian 2015-02-28 The Way of Archery provides a detailed
introduction to practicing archery in the traditional Chinese military style.
It explains the basics of how to shoot using the Asian thumb ring: proper
posture, training regimen, equipment, and avoiding pitfalls in shooting. The
thorough translation and commentary (with original and new illustrations)
provide a fresh and practical perspective on Gao Ying's 1637 archery treatise
(which, itself, influenced generations of archers in East Asia). The authors
themselves are active practitioners of Chinese archery, having spent an endless
amount of time and effort vetting their understanding of this old manual and
putting its ideas into practice. Through this process, the authors have been
able to make this archery text accessible to modern readers. Not only will the
reader come to understand the technical side of the Way of Archery, but will
connect with the philosophy and spirit of the ancient Chinese warriors.
The Story of the Mongols Whom We Call the Tartars Giovanni (da Pian del
Carpine, Archbishop of Antivari) 1996 Except for Marco Polo (whose book
entitled, The Million, meaning a million lies about a fabulous China),
Europeans knew very little about China. When the Mongols pushed out of China in
their conquests to the west, suddenly the Europeans were faced with a veritable
threat. In 1241, Mongols had killed more than 100,000 knights and soldiers in
Russia, Poland and Hungary. In addition, the invaders laid waste to the land
like no other force in history. Pope Gregory IX, understanding too well the
threat of doom, was helpless because Europe knew nothing about those invaders;
worse, there was no standing army to meet the challenge. The Pope put together
a team of missionaries to go to China with the secret mission of gathering
appropriate intelligence to bring back. Friar Giovanni Carpini did exactly
that. He went to China, gathered the information, wrote them down in Latin, and
presented them to the Pope. His extensive report, however, was never published.
This English translation by Hildinger is the first ever to be published in
English, and may still be one of a kind in the world.
The Composite Bow Mike Loades 2016-08-25 An ancient design, emerging from
Central Asia in the second millennium BC, the composite bow was adopted by a
staggering variety of cultures, from nomadic tribal peoples such as the Huns,
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Turks and Mongols, to mighty empires such as the Romans, Byzantines, Persians,
Arabs and Chinese. Offering high power and portability, the composite bow was
an ideal cavalry weapon, though it was also used by infantry in open battle and
as a siege weapon. In this important study, an expert on Eastern military
technology tells the story of this extraordinary piece of military hardware;
how it was made and how various cultures developed differing tactics for using
it. He explains why the composite bow achieved such stunning successes and how
it endured as a weapon of choice for thousands of years.
Archery Simon Needham 2012-10-01 Written by an acknowledged expert, this
invaluable book is aimed at archers of all levels, from those starting out in
the sport to those taking part in competitions at the highest level. The author
analyses shooting techniques and tuning, and also emphasizes the development of
mental toughness; he argues that this goes hand in hand with the mastery of the
physical aspects of the sport. This comprehensive guide to shooting covers: how
to get started in archery, the costs involved, choosing and using equipment and
the basics of shooting; setting up your equipment and initial tuning; the
biomechanics of shooting; the tactics and preparation work involved in archery
competitions; physical fitness, nutrition and psychology; arrow selection and
preparation; making bowstrings; shooting techniques, improving performance and
the fine-tuning of equipment.
On the Structure and Affinities of the Composite Bow Balfour Henry 1863-1939
2018-10-16 This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body
of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important
enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and
republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of
the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.
The Scythians 700–300 BC E.V. Cernenko 2012-05-20 Though the 'Scythian period'
in the history of Eastern Europe lasted little more than 400 years, the
impression these horsemen made upon the history of their times was such that a
thousand years after they had ceased to exist as a sovereign people, their
heartland and the territories which they dominated far beyond it continued to
be known as 'greater Scythia'. From the very beginnings of their emergence on
the world scene the Scythians took part in the greatest campaigns of their
times, defeating such mighty contemporaries as Assyria, Urartu, Babylonia,
Media and Persia. This highly illustrated book details their costume, weapons
and the way they waged war.
Saracen Archery John Derek Latham 1970
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Arab Archery. An Arabic Manuscript of about A.D. 1500 Nabih Amnin Faris 2019
Recollections of Tartar Steppes and Their Inhabitants Lucy Atkinson 1972 First
Published in 1972. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
The Adventurous Bowmen Saxton Temple Pope 1926
Traditional Archery from Six Continents Charles E. Grayson 2007-12-01 "An
overview of one of the largest and most comprehensive collections of European
and non-European archery-related materials in the world. This book presents
color photos and descriptions of some 300 items - including bows, arrows,
quivers, and thumb rings- that represent traditional archery techniques,
practices, and customs from around the world"--Provided by publisher.
The Medieval Archer Jim Bradbury 1985 A study of the archer and his weapon from
the 11th to the 15th century, focusing on military tactics but also exploring
the archer's position in society.
The Secret History of the Mongols Urgunge Onon 2001 This fresh translation of
one of the only surviving Mongol sources about the Mongol empire, brings out
the excitement of this epic with its wide-ranging commentaries on military and
social conditions, religion and philosophy, while remaining faithful to the
original text.
Ottoman Turkish Bows Adam Karpowicz 2015
Arab Archery Nabih Amnin Faris 2019-06-13 Almost the only source of detailed
knowledge of early English archery is Toxophilus, or the Schole of Shootynge,
which was written by Roger Ascham in 1542 and 1543 and was published in 1544.
Arab Archery is nearly contemporary with that famous book-probably preceding it
by a few years-and may be considered to be on an equal plane of merit. This
ancient Arabic manuscript is the only treatise on the archery of the medieval
Orient that has been translated into English. It is thorough and authoritative,
evidently the work of an expert bowman. A vast amount of information concerning
the long-range artillery, by which one eastern empire after another had been
won, is here brought forth into full light after having lain hidden for
centuries. It could be used as a textbook on archery today.
Turkish Archery and the Composite Bow Paul E. Klopsteg 2016-08-01 2016 Reprint
of 1947 Second Edition. Full facsimile of the original edition, not reproduced
with Optical Recognition Software. Klopsteg is assured a place in the history
of archery through his scientific investigations of the bow and the revolution
in archery technology that he launched. His introduction to archery came in the
summer of 1929 when he bought a primitive archery set for the amusement of his
three daughters. With his own training in physics and research experience in
projectile flight, Klopsteg found himself fascinated by the ancient art of
shooting arrows with the bow and quickly adopted the sport as his own hobby.
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Klopsteg, with the trained eye of the scientist, questioned whether the
traditional English longbow which had remained essentially unchanged for
centuries, expressed the bow's most efficient form. This scientific
investigation of the physics of archery launched a revolution in bow design.
Soon other archers were successfully experimenting with manmade materials for
both bows and arrows, and the technology of archery is today very different
from the sport as Klopsteg first found it. In addition to his research into the
efficient design of the bow, Klopsteg pursued an academic investigation into
the history and technology of Turkish archery. The result of his studies was
the publication of "Turkish Archery and the Composite Bow." The publication of
this book contributed to the adoption of the composite bows of reflexed shape
in the late 1930s.
Mounted Archery in the Americas David Gray 2007-07-01 This fascinating and
amply illustrated book charts the history of mounted archery from its ancient
roots on the steppes of Eurasia thousands of years ago to its current
resurgence in popularity in the Americas. It also provides the reader with upto-the-minute practical information gleaned from a unique team of the world s
leading experts. Mounted archery is shooting the bow and arrow from horseback
at the canter and after a century and a half of neglect on the Great Plains of
North America, interest in this thrilling activity is rapidly spreading from
the Arctic Circle to the Tropic of Capricorn. This is the story of the
reappearance of this exciting discipline in the Americas. Horseback archery has
its origins in two of the great grasslands of the world the United States Great
Plains, and the vast steppes of Eurasia. As far back as 3,000 years ago Asian
mounted warriors thundered down on their enemies in lightning surprise attacks,
loosing showers of arrows which stunned and hopelessly dissembled their
pedestrian opposition. The horseback archery culture of the American Indians
reached a similar level of development and sophistication, but emerged much
later and was a shorter phenomenon. Horses spread north from the Spanish colony
of Mexico through the Plains beginning in the mid 1600 s, but this dynamic
equestrian culture virtually vanished with the demise of the buffalo in the mid
1800 s. Yet this mounted tradition was revived when, in 1998, Kassai Lajos, the
legendary Hungarian founder of the modern standardized discipline of mounted
archery, came to the United States for now-legendary demonstration. The world s
leading mounted archer returned for three subsequent training camps which
inspired many others to take up the sport. Since then, mounted archery has
spread with great enthusiasm across the United States, Canada and South
America. This challenging and engaging discipline is promoted by the Mounted
Archery Association of the Americas, and the royalties from this groundbreaking study of this ancient equestrian art are being donated to this
Association.
A Flight of Arrows A.J. MacKenzie 2021-03-11 'Unputdownable ... I was blown
away' Angus Donald, bestselling author of the Outlaw ChroniclesTwo kings. Two
nations. One crown. The start of an epic historical espionage series by master
authors A.J. Mackenzie. 1328. After years of civil unrest between England and
France, Charles IV dies, leaving no apparent heir. His closest heir to the
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throne is Edward III of England, but it passes instead to Charles' cousin,
Phillip, spurring both countries on to war. 1346. Landing at Normandy, Edward's
immense army makes inroads into French territory, burning everything in their
path. But the mysterious assassination of an English knight reveals a terrible
truth: there is a traitor in their midst. The king charges Simon Merrivale, the
Prince of Wales’ herald, with solving the case. As the army marches on towards
its destiny, at the awesome scenes of the Battle of Crécy, Simon will uncover a
conspiracy that goes to the heart of the warring nations. Among the ashes and
the rubble, their fate will be decided: on the battlefield... and in the
shadows. A scintillating medieval adventure of warfare and espionage, steeped
in years of research, perfect for fans of David Gilman and Conn Iggulden.
Praise for A Flight of Arrows Like one of those exquisite tapestries with
interlacing strands in an array of vivid colour [...] a truly enthralling
account of the events leading up to Crécy. Compulsory reading for all who enjoy
that most fascinating period of English history' Paul Doherty, author of The
Nightingale Gallery 'Fast-paced, action-packed and full of adventure [...] one
of the best reads this year' Parmenion Books 'A rip-roaring story and devilish
plot with outstanding historical detail [...] Mackenzie has created a character
who will surely take his place in the canon of historical literary detectives'
C. B. Hanley, author of the Mediaeval Mysteries series 'Espionage, treachery
and long-buried sins come to the fore in the blood-stained fields of
fourteenth-century Normandy. A compelling story of courage and betrayal - I
loved it' Katherine Stansfield, author of the Cornish Mystery series
The Iranian Revival Georgina Herrmann 1977
The Fallen Sword A.J. MacKenzie 2022-05-12 Uncover the traitor. End what you
started. Rejoining the English army laying siege to Calais, Simon Merrivale
discovers that the conspiracy against the thrones of England and France has
regrouped and gathered force. New allies have joined their ranks, including a
dark secret society known as the Pilgrims, and the Holy Roman Empire and the
Knights of Saint John have also been drawn in. Ambush and murder in the wartorn fields of Flanders, clandestine meetings in ruined castles and
assassination attempts in the streets of Bruges and Paris all follow, as
Merrivale relentlessly hunts the conspirators, in an attempt to finally reveal
the turncoat at its heart. The awe-inspiring finale to the Hundred Years’ War
series, perfect for fans of Andrew Taylor, Bernard Cornwell and C. J. Sansom.
Taiji Notebook for Martial Artists Scott M. Rodell 1991 "Taiji Notebook for
Martial Artists, Essays by a Yang Family Taijiquan Practitioner" by Scott M.
Rodell is a highly readable and informative account of the author's
realizations and understandings, internal and martial, acquired over decades of
committed study. Rodell eloquently addresses and explains many of the subtle
sticking points that he has experienced in practice and that other
practitioners frequently encounter in their training. The gems found in this
book will prove to be an invaluable resource for any t'ai chi chuan
practitioner who wishes to deepen their understanding and experience of the
art.
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Chinese Swordsmanship Scott M. Rodell 2005
Traditional Bowyer's Bible Jim Hamm 2018-07-27 The Traditional Bowyer's Bible
is a remarkably in-depth analysis of the wooden bow from its construction to
its correct use by leading experts in the field. The emphasis here is on the
history of these weapons and methods for building them from scratch, just as
they were made before the advent of firearms.Invaluable information for anyone
interested in the age-old lure of archery.
Weapons 1954 Describes in text and pictures weapons used through the ages, from
the stones of prehistoric man to the bombs of modern times.
A Study Of Bows And Arrows (Legacy Edition) Saxton T. Pope 2020-02-16 This
deluxe unabridged reprint Legacy Edition of Saxton Pope's historic A Study Of
Bows And Arrows is the ultimate analysis of ancient archery equipment.
Originally published in 1923, this vintage classic book is an essential text
for the study of traditional hunting and shooting sports lore.
The Longbow Mike Loades 2013-09-20 An iconic medieval missile weapon, the
deadly longbow made possible the English victories at Crecy and Poitiers at the
height of the Hundred Years' War. The longbow was the weapon at the heart of
the English military ascendancy in the century after 1340. Capable of
subjecting the enemy to a hail of deadly projectiles, the longbow in the hands
of massed archers made possible the extraordinary victories enjoyed by English
forces over superior numbers at Crécy and Poitiers, and remained a key
battlefield weapon throughout the Wars of the Roses and beyond. It also played
a leading role in raiding, siege and naval warfare. Its influence and use
spread to the armies of Burgundy, Scotland and other powers, and its reputation
as a cost-effective and easily produced weapon led to calls for its widespread
adoption among the nascent armies of the American Republic as late as the
1770s.
Bows & Arrows of the Native Americans Jim Hamm 2007-08-01 A comprehensive
account of the history and construction of these unique hunting tools.
The Hundred Years War (Part II) Andrew Villalon 2008-08-31 In thirteen
articles, this volume affirms that the Hundred Years War was a struggle that
spilled out of its heartlands of England and France into many European regions.
These “different vistas” of scholarship greatly amply the study of the
conflict.
Ancient and Modern Methods of Arrow-release Edward Sylvester Morse 1885
Yahi Archery Saxton Temple Pope 1918 While the English were familiar with
archery as a sporting event and the bow and arrow as suitable tools for
hunting, Native Americans relied on archery for survival possibly since the
first tribes were formed, as far as historians can tell. Fashioning arrowheads
from stone and bows from bone, horns, wood and animal sinew, the Native
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Americans killed animals for food and clothing and protected their tribes from
attacking enemies with archery. Once the Native Americans gained access to
horses, they became extremely adept at archery on horseback. Just as it was for
Mongol troops and other Asian armies, this skill was highly effective in
wartime situations. Passing the techniques on to young male warriors, archery
became a valuable skill in almost every tribe in the Americas and especially
amongst the Yahi people. Particularly adept in archery, the Yahi became known
for their beautiful bows. Ishi, the last of the Yahi Indians, taught Saxton
Pope, a professor, how to make arrows and bows like his tribesmen and how to
effectively hunt with them. Pope, having learned from one of the greatest
marksmen in history, went on to be considered the "father of modern bow
hunting."
Beginner's Guide to Traditional Archery Brian J. Sorrells 2004 Author Brian J.
Sorrells shares his time-tested training program for developing shooting skill
and provides guidance on all aspects of traditional archery, from choosing
arrow shafts to entering your first tournament.
The Bronze Age and Early Iron Age Peoples of Eastern Central Asia: Genetics and
physical anthropology, metallurgy, textiles, geography and climatology,
history, and mythology and ethnology Victor H. Mair 1998
North American Bows, Arrows, and Quivers [microform] Otis T 1838-1908 Mason
2021-09-09 This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute
this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body
of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important
enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and
republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of
the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.
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